
 

DUBLIN SAN RAMON SERVICES DISTRICT 

Board of Directors 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 
 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Tuesday, April 15, 2014 Regular 

Meeting of the Board of Directors of Dublin San Ramon Services District 

is canceled.   

 

 A Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of Dublin San Ramon 

Services District will instead be held on Tuesday, April 22, 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nancy Gamble Hatfield 

District Secretary 

Dated:  April 4, 2014 

 

 
 

 


